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Friday, 1 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who responded to the online form about Parents’ Evenings, the 

overwhelming majority was for face to face meetings, therefore we will be offering two dates for 

Parents’ Evenings:  Tuesday, 12 March and Thursday, 14 March.  There will be a separate letter 

about Parents’ Evenings sent home with your child today. 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 
 

Well done this week to: 
 

Cherry Class:  Connie for her great retelling of the Easter Story.  

   Abigail for super work finding out about animals habitats. 

   Sophia for working hard in maths and answering lots of questions.  

Maple Class:  Florence for showing love and care to her classmates. 

  Alice for lovely recount writing. 

Oak Class:    Aston for great involvement and participation in all subjects.   

                         Charlie for working very hard when writing a diary entry.   

 

Head Team Award:  Paige for getting involved in discussions in assembly. 

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Ryan and Franki 

 

Best attendance this week:  Maple with 95.6% 

 

Housepoints: First – Ruby (50)  

Second – Sapphire (42) 

Third – Emerald (38)  
 

 Certificates from Home:   Lola – Swimming badge for 5m 

     Emilia – playing her first hockey match  
 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 4 March   Dogs Trust visiting all classes 

Tuesday, 5 March   Oak Class visiting Veolia Recycling Centre 

Thursday, 7 March   World Book Day – “Get Comfy and Read” or fancy dress 

Monday, 11 March   Science Week 

Tuesday, 12 March    Bag2school collection 

     Parents’ Evening 

Thursday, 14 March   Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 15 March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday, 19 March   PTFA meeting 

Thursday, 21 March   Whole School visit to The Deep 

Monday, 25 March   House Assemblies 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     11am DAART Graduation 

     Break up for Easter 



 

 World Book Day 2024 

It is World Book Day on Thursday, 7 March and we are having a “Get Comfy and Read Day”!  

Some children have asked if they can still dress up on that day rather than wear comfy clothes.  

Children may choose to do either, but a reminder that whatever they wear should be suitable for 

doing P.E. in.  The children also need to bring a book to school to read. 

 

D.A.A.R.T. DAART Graduation 

Y5 & Y6 have been working hard during the DAART programme this term.  On Thursday, 28 March 

(their last session) we are going to hold a graduation event in school at 11am.  Parents and carers 

of children in Y5 and Y6 are invited to the DAART graduation. 

 
 
Don’t forget that the Book Fair is open in the School hall tonight (card payments only). 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


